
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b 22.4.19 

Theme: Where the wild things 

are.   
We have heard whispers of some mysterious noises coming from a neighbouring 

island. We have been commissioned as part of a team of explorers on behalf of the 

Queen to explore the island and discover the source of the mysterious noises.  

Phonics 

We will be completing 

our end of term phonics 

assessment this week. 

We will be reviewing key 

sounds and reading 

tricky words.  

Maths 
In year 1 we will be exploring 

fractions. We will look at finding 

halves and quarters, and practice 

identifying written fractions ½ and 

¼.  

In year 2 we will become problem 

solvers. We will be solving problems 

involving addition, subtraction, 

multiplication, division and money.  

English 
In year 1 we will be exploring the 

structure of stories, including the 

character, setting and plots. We will 

practice changing one part of the 

story structure, for one of our very 

own ideas.  

In year 2 we will be writing recounts 

about our half term holidays. We will 

practice starting sentences in 

different ways.  

Theme 

 In RE we will begin to explore our new big 

question, ‘how does celebration bring a 

community together?’. We will read stories and 

take part in drama based activities.  

In ICT we will be introduced to coding. We will 

learn basic coding skills and practice using 

these when exploring programs such as scratch.  
 

Home learning 

challenge - 

 

Find a fun fact/s 

about our current 

Royal family. 

Present the fun 

facts in any way 

you choose. All 

homework to be 

returned by Friday 

26th April. Thank 

you   

Spellings 
Please practice your spellings 

at home. 

Year One Spellings 

We will be sending 

home individual 

spellings for the 

children to have a go 

at learning. 

 
Year Two Spellings 

We will be sending 

home individual 

spellings for the 

children to have a go 

at learning. 

We will be exploring Trust as our new collective worship theme this half term.   

‘What do you 

think it would be 

like to be King or 

Queen for a day?’ 

Discuss. 

Maths Homework 

Thank you to all the children who have 

completed their maths homework. 

Please can the children have a go at 

exercise twenty one and two this 

week. It will be due next Friday.  


